

Shared Services
Directorate
2 Marsham Street
London SW1P 4DF

020 7035 4848 (switchboard)

www.homeoffice.gov.uk

Mr J Merritt <u>mailto:request-163067-</u> 7570d1ba@whatdotheyknow.com

22 July 2013

Dear Mr Merritt

Thank you for your e-mail of 1 July 2013 relating to our response to your question about 'Police National Network Visit'.

As was stated in our reply to you, your question was not one that can be dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act. Consequently we are not required to conduct a formal internal review of our response.

However, I have looked into your case and spoken to my colleague about our response. It may be possible to identify the police force in question, but we would need very precise information, for example detailing the date, time, URL and IP address of the relevant website.

As we have already stated, if you feel that you have a complaint or concern about a police officer or a police force's conduct you should contact the IPCC at the address given in our last letter.

Yours sincerely

C Aitken Information Access Team

